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1) Response to Staff Question 11
Question: The expectation is that distributors with prospective LRAMVA balances, beginning with 2023 amounts, will seek disposition at the time of the corresponding rate year. That means that for distributors with 2023 prospective LRAMVA balances, the expectation is that these amounts will be included in the 2023 rate generator model and addressed as part of this year’s rate applications. 
The OEB issued some updated guidance on this in June: Guidance on Prospective Lost Revenue Adjustment Mechanism (LRAM) Amounts – 2023 Rates. 

Oakville’s rate generator model will be updated to include the rate riders from the prospective 2023 LRAMVA balances in Tab 18. The rate riders will then then be carried over into the Final Tariff Schedule, Tab 19. The prospective 2023 LRAMVA balances will then only need to be updated by the annual inflation update. 

The following distributors have incorporated the prospective 2023 LRAMVA balances consistent with the OEB’s expectations and can be used as examples:
· EnWin – included in rate generator as part of its pre-filed evidence
· Hydro One – Orillia & Peterborough – included in rate generator as part of its pre-filed evidence (Appendix E-1)
· Niagara-on-the-Lake – included in updated rate generator model as part of interrogatory responses, Sept 19, 2022

1) Please share an updated table with all applicable rate riders.
